
 
 

 

Teacher Qualification  

 

August 20, 2013 

  
Dear Parent/Guardian:  

 

Our district is striving to provide the best education for your child. As part of our efforts, 

we are complying with The No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 that requires all teachers 

to be “highly qualified.” Through this federal legislation, Congress wanted to ensure that 

all teachers possess the basic qualifications to be a teacher. Therefore, it decided that all 

teachers of core academic subjects (1) have a college degree, (2) are fully 

certificated/licensed by the State of Ohio and (3) have mastered the content of the 

subjects they are teaching. In order to accomplish this task all of our Title I instructor’s 

are qualified.  

 

If you have questions about the qualifications of your child’s teacher, please contact:  

We assure you that Miami East Local Schools is making every effort to meet the rigorous 

requirements of the No Child Left Behind Act. If you would like to become involved in 

this process, please contact us at the above phone number or address.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Todd Rappold 
 

Dr. Todd Rappold 

Superintendent, Miami East Local Schools 

  

 

 

 

 


